Tricentis Acquires Leading Performance Testing
Company Neotys
Expands continuous testing platform with best-in-class performance testing capabilities to support enterprise
applications

Sydney, Australia — March 31, 2021 — Tricentis, the world’s #1 testing platform for modern cloud and enterprise applications, announced the
acquisition of Neotys, a leading performance testing company. As organisations grapple with the increased number of cloud-native, mobile, and
enterprise packaged applications, the need for an integrated, end-to-end approach to test automation has never been greater.

With this acquisition,

Tricentis will further expand its AI-driven, end-to-end continuous testing platform to offer the most comprehensive testing solution to accelerate
software delivery and innovation. Neotys’ flagship product, NeoLoad, will be added to the Tricentis portfolio, giving customers an enterprise-grade
performance testing solution with the broadest coverage of enterprise packaged applications, including SAP, Salesforce, Oracle, Microsoft,
ServiceNow, Snowflake, and Workday. NeoLoad is the leading performance testing offering on the market for enterprises looking to verify application
response time, availability, and scalability for mobile, web, and packaged applications. NeoLoad provides testers and developers with automatic test
design and maintenance, the most realistic user behaviour simulation, fast root cause analysis, and built-in integrations with the entire DevOps
toolchain. More than 600 enterprise customers, including BNP Paribas, Dell, Lufthansa, McKesson, and Verizon utilise NeoLoad for comprehensive
performance testing. “We are excited to welcome the Neotys team to Tricentis as we join forces to accelerate enterprises’ digital transformation with
automated software testing,” said Sandeep Johri, chief executive officer at Tricentis. “The combination of Tricentis and Neotys will further enable
organisations to ensure consistent quality across all software releases by taking a standardised approach to delivering continuous performance,
reliability, and scalability from development to production.” Together, Tricentis and Neotys deliver the industry’s most complete solution to
dramatically accelerate software delivery, reduce costs, and improve quality across custom and enterprise applications. “We are looking forward to
joining Tricentis, the industry leader in continuous testing,” said Thibaud Bussière, president and co-founder at Neotys. “Today’s Agile and DevOps
teams are looking for ways to be more strategic and eliminate manual tasks and implement automated solutions to work more efficiently and
effectively. As part of Tricentis, we’ll be able to eliminate laborious testing tasks to allow teams to focus on high-value analysis and performance
engineering.”

For more information, visit https://www.tricentis.com/blog/announcing-tricentis-neotys-acquisition/ and read the blog from Tricentis

CEO Sandeep Johri. Join the webinar on March 30 - https://www.tricentis.com/events/behind-the-tricentis-neotys-acquisition/ . About Tricentis
Tricentis is the global leader in enterprise continuous testing, widely credited for reinventing software testing for DevOps, cloud, and enterprise
applications. The Tricentis AI-based, continuous testing platform provides a new and fundamentally different way to perform software testing. An
approach that’s totally automated, fully codeless, and intelligently driven by AI. It addresses both agile development and complex enterprise apps,
enabling enterprises to accelerate their digital transformation by dramatically increasing software release speed, reducing costs, and improving
software quality. Tricentis has been widely recognised as the leader by all major industry analysts, including being named the leader in Gartner’s
Magic Quadrant five years in a row. Tricentis has more than 1,400 customers, including the largest brands in the world, such as McKesson, Accenture,
Nationwide Insurance, Allianz, Telstra, Rockwell Automation, and Vodafone. To learn more, visit https://www.tricentis.com or follow us on LinkedIn,
Twitter, and Facebook. Media Contacts Antoinette Georgopoulos Einsteinz Communications antoinette@einsteinz.com.au
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